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Dear Colleague

 

Please find attached the necessary form for requesting the help of the ESO with responsibility for Behaviour Support and the relevant guidance notes.
 

As part of the staged approach to intervention the services of the ESO Behaviour Support can be accessed by schools.  The role of the ESO is to assist schools in planning for the needs of children who exhibit behaviours that may require strategies and approaches beyond standard school arrangements.  The ESO can support schools by providing analysis, advice and assistance relating to the development of procedures and protocols to help staff support children who display behaviour which gives them cause for concern. 

 

When a school has followed the staged approach to intervention to address specific behaviour issues and feels it would benefit from additional input from the ESO Behaviour Support then completing the Referral Form attached will start that process.  The form can be sent by email or post to the ESO Behaviour Support.  Contact details appear at the top of this letter.

 

On acceptance of the referral the process involves the ESO visiting an establishment, collecting information, observing children, meeting with staff and recommending particular strategies and approaches to address the needs of pupils.  Adopting a collaborative approach, the ESO will work with staff to refine the support processes already in place by developing practical solutions to challenges presented by specific pupils in their educational settings.  

Training for all staff working with pupils is an integral part of the support provided by the ESO.  It is tailored to the specific needs of staff and delivered on site.  Success is measured by results in improved outcomes for pupils and positive developments in behaviour approaches across learning communities. 

I look forward to working with you.  

Yours sincerely

GERRY GEOGHEGAN

Education Support Officer: Behaviour Support

ESO – Behaviour Support

January 2011

